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PRESIDENT'S REPORT AND RECOMMENDATIONS 
Board of Regents Meeting 

4:00 p.m., February 5, 1975 

1. Off-Campus Courses 

Off-campus classes scheduled for the Spring Semester, 1975, 
total three. The possibility of these classes being con-
ducted was reported to the Board of Regents at the Janu-
ary 8, 1975 meeting. All of the classes did make and 
include Education 566 which is being taught at Malakoff 
High School in Malakoff, Math 350 which is being taught 
at Kilgore College in Kilgore, and Education 588 at 
Westwood High School of the Tucker Independent School 
District in Palestine. 

2. Twelfth Class Day Enrollment 

The official twelfth class day enrollment is 1108. We 
are very pleased with this enrollment figure. 

3. Emergency Pay Increase for State Employees 

JHS:11 

The Legislature has passed and the Governor has signed 
legislation increasing salaries for all state employees 
which, of course, includes state college and university 
personnel. This information has just been received and 
the full implications of the salary increases as they relate 
to Tyler State College will be given to the Board at the 
meeting on February 5, 1975. The information which we have 
unofficially at this time calls for salary increases based 
on the following schedule: 

13% per month increase for those making less than $876 
per month. 

$114 per month increase for those making $876 to $1267 
per month. 

. 9% per month increase for those making $1267 to $1935 
per month. 

. $174 per month increase for those making more than $1935 
per month. 
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